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News from Morocco

Vision Care recently organized 3 week-long Morocco Eye Camps back-to-back, first in Meknes (led by
Vision Care Service East), followed by Eye Camps in Essaouria and Safi (led by Vision Care USA
HQ).  

And during these 3 weeks (April 20 - May 11), we examined 1,179 patients and performed 394 sight-
restoring surgeries, including 24 pediatric strabismus surgeries.

Special thanks to the medical team at the University of Texas - Health Science Center at Houston, Dr.
Gene Kim, Dr. Megan Geloneck, Dr. Layla Ghergherehchi, Dr. Jeanie Ling, Dr. Katie Maier, Latarsha
McDaniel for joining our Eye Camp this year.

And thank you to all of our many volunteers, for making our 3 Eye Camps in Morocco very special!



For additional photos, please check out our FB page. 

Vision Care awarded $10,000 grant from KAPIPA

We are very pleased to announce that Vision Care has received a generous $10,000 grant from the
Korean American Physicians Independent Practice Association (KAPIPA), which was presented to
Vision Care USA at their recent gala on May 19th. 

Thank you KAPIPA for your support!

Please see below our latest 2018 Eye Camp schedule! 

https://www.facebook.com/visioncareusa/


*Morocco camp in Taza (April 21-27) has been changed to Meknes.
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